
 

 

 

 

Alcobendas, June 18th  2019 

 

 

Pursuant to articles 226 and 228 of the consolidated text of the Securities Market 

Act and other applicable regulations, hereby Indra makes public the following 

 

 

INSIDE INFORMATION 

 

 

Further to our disclosure on June 14th (registry # 279189) and as per request from 

the CNMV Indra hereby confirms: 

 

 Conversations at an advanced stage are being held with Rolls-Royce in 

relation with the potential acquisition by Indra of a control majority 

shareholding in Industria de Turbo Propulsores, S.A.U. (ITP), with the 

assistance of external advisors and not being possible in any manner at this 

date to anticipate whether such ongoing conversations will finalize with the 

execution of a binding agreement with Rolls-Royce. 

 

 Depending on the final terms of the possible agreement that could be reached 

and the percentage of the ITP´s share capital to be acquired this acquisition 

would be financed through a combination of debt and a rights issue. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Carlos González 

Vice Secretary of the Board  

 

 

 

 

 


